
 
 

21 February 2017 
 
 

Dear Member 
 

You are summoned to attend a meeting of the HIGHWAYS & PLANS COMMITTEE  
of Colehill Parish Council which will be held on Tuesday, 28 February 2017 in the Betty 
Webster Committee Room at Colehill Memorial Hall, at 7.15pm to consider the following 
Agenda items. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Clerk 
 
The Councillors who are called to this committee are: Cllrs Gary Adams, Susan Cowsill, 
Ian Dickins, Tony Holloway, KD Johnson, David Mitchell, Emma Urquhart, John Warren 
and Janet Dover (Rota Member). 
 
 

PUBLIC DISCUSSION PERIOD 
Members of the public will have an opportunity to raise questions before the meeting starts. 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 

 
1. Apologies for Absence 
  To receive apologies for absence – Cllr Helen Lawrence. 
 

2. Declarations of Interest 
  To receive declarations of disclosable pecuniary interests from Members in respect of the 
  following items. 
 

3. Planning Applications 
  To consider and comment upon the Planning Applications listed below: 

PA NO DEVELOPMENT PROPOSED 

3/16/2996/HOU 29 The Vineries 
Single storey side and rear extensions, raise ridge and form rooms in 
roof space. 
 

3/17/0250/HOU 
 

10 Highland Road 
Single storey extension, alterations and demolish existing 
conservatory. 
 

3/17/0251/HOU 
 

25 Jessopp Road  
Proposed rear extension and rear dormer 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

4. Clerk's Report 
  To note items for information included in the Clerk's Report (copy herewith on white  
  paper). 
 

5. Automatic Number Plate Recognition Scheme 
 To discuss the number plate recognition scheme that Bournemouth Borough Council will 
be piloting at three schools for one year.  The scheme, which does not yet have a start 
date, involves CCTV cameras being installed outside each school.  When vehicles park on 
the yellow zigzag lines the automatic number plate recognition will be used to send fines to 
the offenders. 
 
Cllr Cowsill has asked for this item to be discussed initially to consider what plans would 
need to be made to make arrangements for a similar scheme to be used outside Colehill 
schools.  
 

6. The Great British Spring Clean – 3-5 March 
  Cllr Cowsill to advise on the plans that have been made for this event. 
 
7. Street Furniture 
  (a)  Public Benches   
   To note the information from the public bench volunteers listed below: 

a Lapwing Road – Cllr I Dickins g Cnr of Middlehill Rd/Hayes Ln – Cllr Mitchell 
b St Michael’s Church – Cllr L Dickins h Wimborne Rd, opp Beaucroft Ln – Cllr Packer 
c Cannon Hill Road – Cllr Johnson i Furzehill, off Cranborne Road - Clerk 
d Five Ways Cross – Clerk j Middlehill Road, outside 143 and 145 - Clerk 
e Colehill Post Office, opposite – Cllr L Dickins k Leigh Road (Bytheway) – Clerk 
f Corner of Pilford Heath Road – Cllr Mitchell l Corner of Weston Road – Clerk 

 

(b) War Memorial/Bus Stop 
  The Clerk to report. 
 

(c)  Oliver’s Park Play Area and St Michael’s Dirt 
  The latest inspection reports to be handed to the Clerk. 
 

(d)  Speed Indicator Device (SID) 
  Cllr Johnson to report. 

 
8. Highway Matters for Report 
 

9. Items for Discussion and Future Agenda 
 


